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Endorsement of the FET Flagship ExtremeEarth 

 

 

Dear Dr. Bauer, 

 

it is my pleasure to let you know that the Alfred Wegener Institute (AWI), 

Helmholtz Centre for Polar and Marine Research, endorses the proposal for 

a FET Flagship project entitled ExtremeEarth. For our institute, the scientific 

and technological developments proposed in ExtremeEarth would be of 

extremely high relevance for many of our research activities, especially those 

related to Earth System Modelling. 

 

With best regards 

 

 
 

Prof. Dr. Antje Boetius 

(Director) 
 

 

Dr. Peter Bauer 
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